Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

61G4-15.010

Requirements for Applicant Seeking Administration of Oral Examination

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 41 No. 218, November 9, 2015 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The Purpose and Effect now reads as follows: The rule is being repealed because it is substantially similar to s. 489.113(7), F.S.

This correction does not affect the substance of the rule as it appeared in the Florida Administrative Register as outlined above.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Dan Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, telephone: (850)487-1395 or by electronic mail: Amanda.Wynn@myfloridalicense.com.
